Osaka Prefectural Government
2, Otemae, Chuo-ku, Osaka-city, Osaka, 540-8570, Japan
Tel: 81-6-6944-7243 Fax: 81-6-6944-6078
E-mail: ITsuishin-g44@sbox.pref.osaka.lg.jp

Feb 21, 2012

ICANN
Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way
Marina del Rey, CA 90292

Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process

Subject: Letter of support for .osaka, requesting TLD name (hereinafter referred to as
“.osaka”)

This letter is to confirm that the Osaka Prefectural Government (hereinafter referred to
as “the government”) fully supports the application for .osaka submitted to ICANN by
INTERLINK.CO., LTD. in the New gTLD Program. As the Governor of Osaka
Prefecture, I confirm that I have the authority of the government to be writing to you on
this matter. As the local municipality, the government has the authority to decide
conditions to use .osaka as a trustworthy domain, and to issue a letter of support to
INTERLINK.CO., LTD. who complies with these conditions.

The gTLD will be used by the applicant to make Osaka more globally well known and
to enhance the brand strength of Osaka. The government has worked closely with the
applicant in the development of this proposal.

The government supports this application, and in doing so, understands that in the event
that the application is successful, the applicant will be required to enter into a Registry
Agreement with ICANN. In doing so, they will be required to pay fees to ICANN and

comply with consensus policies developed through the ICANN multi-stakeholder policy

processes.



The government further understands that, in the event of a dispute between the
government and the applicant, ICANN will comply with a legally binding order from a
court in the jurisdiction of the government.

This application is being submittedas a community-based application, and as such it is
understood that the Registry Agreement will reflect the conimunity restrictions
proposed in the application. In the event that we believe the registry is not complying
with these restrictions, possible avenues of recourse include the Registry Restrictions
Dispute Resolution Procedure.

I can advise that in the event that this application is successful the government will enter
into a separate agreement with the applicant. This agreement will outline the conditions
under which we support them in the operation of the TLD, and circumstances under
which we would withdraw that support. ICANN will not be a party to this agreement,
and enforcement of this agreement lies fully with the government.

The government understands that the Geographic Names Panel engaged by ICANN will,
among other things, conduct due diligence on the authenticity of this documentation. I
would request that if additional information is required during this process, that ICANN
contacts the Osaka Prefectural Government’s IT Promotion Division, by E-mail in the
first instance.

Thank you for the opportunity to support this application.

Yours sincerely

Ichiro Matsui
Govemor, Osaka Prefecture



